Weston School Parent Association Lunch Program 

2022/2023 Lunch Program Fees: $35.00 per month for the first child and $20.00 for each additional child from the same household. 
Payment is due on the first day of each month.  Payments must be made in cash, cheques are not accepted.  A receipt will be issued at the time of payment.
Students are expected to be tidy, polite, kind, cooperative and listen to lunch program staff. 
Students must bring their own lunch. We do not have microwaves in the lunch program. Do not send foods that require heating. We are a nut free school, please do not send your child with anything that contains nuts. 
The lunch program follows the healthy school policy, therefore we emphasize that children do not bring junk food in their lunches.  This includes soft drinks, potato chips, gum, chocolate bars and candy.  
In the event of a problem, staff will speak to the child/children.  If this does not solve the problem staff will contact parents. If the problem continues students may be temporarily or indefinitely suspended from the lunch program. 
Please remember the lunch program is a privilege, not a right. 
[bookmark: _GoBack]If you have any questions or concerns please contact the school to be directed to the lunch program supervisor. 

Sincerely

 Weston Lunch Program Staff
 
